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To the Senators on the Energy and Natural Resources Committee:

| support climate legislation with meaningful caps on greenhouse gas polluters, investments in
our transition to renewable, non-polluting energy sources, and a focus on engaging with and
investing in impacted communities.

We have all experienced and observed the changes from climate disruption: wildfires creating
their own weather systems, impacts to fisheries, desperate farmers now displaced by drought
and the collapse of their agricultural economies. We are watching a rapid and widespread
extinction in species unable to move with speed out of their former ecosystems.

Thank you for your support for climate legislation that addresses this emergency,
Julie Chapman

Portland, Oregon
Senate District 21



